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To: Rent Guarantee Program Staff 
From: Sheila Parkins, RGP Analyst 
Date: 5/24/2023 
 
Category: Program Informational 
 
Update For: Rent Guarantee Program Updates 
 
Message: The Rent Guarantee Program has been updated to allow for a self-cetification of eligibility 
requirements using the Student Information Form and updated Release of Information. The RGP manual 
has also been updated to incorporate these changes and other changes that align the program with a 
statewide curriculum and the on-line Rent Well course. These changes are effective as of today, May 24, 
2023. The manual available on our RGP dashboard is now a red-lined version showing the edits that are 
being implemented with this update. The manual will be solidified later this Fall.  
 
The RGP dashboard also has a replay of our Zoom training this morning to cover all these changes as 
well as a copy of the Powerpoint slide deck that highlights the changes. Please avail yourself of these 
resources and if you have any questions, feel free to reach out.  
 
Access to the RGP Dashboard is found at: 
https://app.smartsheet.com/dashboards/cw3hV7Xq5xqFQ5h3r28wphWXHWwGfWWr4fgXWvw1  
 
For More Information Contact: 

Name: Sheila Parkins 
Email: Sheila.parkins@hcs.oregon.gov 

 
 


